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To:

Mr. Mark Lee
The Principal,

Christian College of Business Management

Madison Rd, 8th Block

London – T4 3LK
15th June ‘12
Dear Mr. Lee, 

I am a final year student of your college, enrolled in the Business Administration degree course. I topped in my class last year. 
I am really serious about my studies and want to go for higher studies after my graduation.

Further I want to tell you that recently I appeared for the screening test of the ‘Advanced Business Management Skills’ program held by the reputed London Business School. I passed the entrance test, and now I have been selected to attend their classes, where best faculties of our country will be teaching.

There is a registration fee of £500 for this short term course. As you can check from my records, I kept good academic record and achieved good grades. I request you to kindly grant me the registration fee for this course.

The last date for registration for this course is 25th June.  So, please help me get admission into this course before the due date.Thank for your attention regarding my request.

Sincerely Yours,

Jose Adams
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